St. Edward Public Schools is participating in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for school year 2023-2024. Students attending St. Edward Public Schools, reimbursable breakfast and lunch meals that provide all required meal components will be available to them at no charge. There will be fees charged for seconds and any a la carte purchases.

All students enrolled at St. Edward Schools may participate in the breakfast and lunch program at no charge to them. Research provides supporting evidence that children who are not hungry perform better in school. By providing lunch to all children at no charge, we are hoping to create an even better learning environment for our students. 

The school breakfasts and lunches that we serve follow U.S. Department of Agriculture guidelines for healthy school meals. We encourage you to participate in the school meals programs. Meals will be served to all students at no charge regardless of their eligibility status and households do not need to complete a meal application to receive reimbursable meals at no charge.
